
 

Dear GMB Member 

                                  Please can I take this opportunity to wish you and your family a Merry 

Christmas & Happy New Year. 

2019 has seen your GMB LAS union grow in strength so thank you to all the new 

members. GMB is the largest union in the Ambulance Sector with over 11500 members. 

Thank you to all our reps & members that continue to support the best union for 

Ambulance Staff, together we are stronger, and this has showed with the Trusts draft A/L 

document. GMB stood strong and rejected the proposal as it only weakened our hard 

fought terms and conditions. 

Next year 2020 will bring new challenges in the NHS and in our service. We will continue 

to support our members to achieve a better work life balance, fair pay that you deserve. 

GMB las has responded to the impact the 2018 pay deal? Has had on our members. This 

information will be forwarded to the pay review body. 

GMB as the largest union will continue to fight to reduce our pension age in line with 

other emergency service.  

The GMB LAS Branch hopes you & your family enjoy the festive period, and wishes you 

one and all, a very merry Christmas & happy and healthy New Year, and looks forward to 

working with you all in 2020. 

If you are not a member of the best union for Ambulance staff please visit 

www.gmb.org/join it cheaper than you might think. 

If you are interested in getting more involved within the GMB LAS Union as a workplace 

representative or health and safety representative please get in touch. 

Clive.Tombs@lond-amb.nhs 

http://www.gmb.org/join


 

   

 


